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21 December 2018   

 

Good Afternoon, 

 

 

This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few announcements regarding upcoming 

events at your school for the week of January 7th – January 11th.  

 

A reminder to please report your child’s absence using the ASD-S Safe Arrivals Program. You can report 

your child’s absence using any of these easy methods: 

→ Call toll-free: 1-833-219-9065 

→ Website: https://go.schoolmessenger.com 

→ Mobile app: SchoolMessenger 

• January 7th is a Professional Learning Day for staff, which is focused on School Improvement Planning. 
As a result of this professional learning day there are no classes for students. 

• January 8th is the First Day for students after the holiday break. 
 
• January 9th students who have submitted consent forms will receive their regular fluoride treatment to 
help keep that smile strong.  
   

For a complete list of the week’s activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond 
School webpage or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or 
concerns please don’t hesitate to call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your 
feedback on how to make our school a better place to learn and visit. 

On behalf of the entire Loch Lomond School staff, we wish you a very Merry Christmas and a 
joyful New Year. Best wishes for a safe and enjoyable holiday break to all of our students and 
their families.  

 

Merry Christmas & Happy New Year! 

 

 

Greg Norton  

Principal 


